WE'RE COMMITTED TO
THE WELL-BEING OF ALL

July Ukulele Jam is Cancelled!
Playing it Safe...

There will be no Ukulele Jam at the Tillamook
County Library on July 9 as previously scheduled.
We hope to resume the program on Saturday,
August 20. Watch for future announcements!

Exciting Musical Program for Families Next Week!

CelloBop!

Bring the whole family to see Gideon Freudmann's
amazing performance with his electric cello!

Wednesday, July 13

10:00 AM at the Manzanita Library
1:00 PM at the Rockaway Beach Library
3:30 PM at the Garibaldi Library

Thursday, July 14

10:00 AM at the Bay City Library
1:00 PM at the Pacific City Library
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